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January 25, 2022 
 

Dear Co-laborers, 

 

As we enter the last few weeks of winter and look forward to the spring, many churches are having missions 

emphasis month and missions conferences.  It is a blessing to have the opportunity to be in many of these churches 

and present the ministry of the mission office.  Please join us in prayer for these special meetings where God may 

call someone to be a missionary! 
 

We recently closed the books for 2022, and we rejoice at God’s gracious provision for another year!  Despite the 

challenges of moving locations and not having an annual WBF Fall meeting, we saw God provide financially beyond 

what we could have imagined.  We mentioned that we need an increase of $5,000/month in General Fund support 

by this summer, and thus far, we have seen an increase of $3,130.  Praise the Lord!  Please pray with us that God 

would provide the additional amount needed for our monthly General Fund support.  

 

As you will read in our newsletter, longtime missionary John Malanowski recently went home to be with the Lord.  He 

and his wife Marjorie were making a final trip to Bali, Indonesia, and had travelled to another island to see the works 

that had been established.  Bro. John passed away in his sleep in the land that he loved, ministering to the people he 

loved.  Please pray for Marjorie as she has now retired.  Life will certainly be different for her in the days ahead.  

Also, please pray for more laborers to be sent.  One of Bro. John’s burdens was to see more missionaries sent to 

Indonesia to preach the gospel.  If God is calling you, we would love to assist you and your sending church.  Please 

give us a call! 

 

Thank you for your sacrificial giving throughout the year.  If you are ever in the DFW area, please stop by so we can 

say “thank you” in person.  We appreciate your faithful prayers and financial support, and we anticipate great things 

God has in store this year! 

 

Thanks for all you do! 
 

 
 

Joey Bacon 

Mission Director  
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